
Midwest Early Corvette Club


April 9, 2024

* meeting was held at Legends Restaurant, 6910 N. 102 Cir., Omaha, NE


President Mark Naslund called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. There were 39 
members present.


The following officers were present: President Mark Naslund,  Vice President Ron Gillis, 
Treasurer Bill Wichita, Governor Steve Bronner,  Activities Committee Nancy Bronner 
and (JoAnne Garber -not present), Webmaster  Mike McCarron, Ambassador Bob 
Grinnell, Secretary Danna Grinnell, and Ombudsman Terry Foster.


Welcome, Introductions, and Announcements 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited


President Naslund announced all of the April birthdays  ( Dawn Archer, Don Bosworth, 
Dave Eck, John Headley, Don Keeton, Mary Pat Kittrell, and Jerry Jackson) and the 
April anniversaries (Kevin and Ruth Guthrie).

Thoughts and prayers were sent to Mickie Lee and Craig Olson

The next officers/board meeting will be held on April 30th at 6:30 p.m. - at Brazenhead

The next membership meeting will be held on May 14th, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at Legends 
Restaurant , North 102nd Circle 

Action items- approval of the March 2024 minutes

A motion was made by Don Nelson and seconded by Max Woods. It was 
approved.


Report from Officers

Treasurer- Bill Wichita reported that we have a balanced account with $14,623.54 (- 
$2000 for SECC check, getting sponsorship money for upcoming car shows)

Governor- Steve Bronner - nothing to report

Ambassador- Bob Grinnell-- encouraged everyone to check out the insurance rates 
offered through the museum

Webmaster- Mike McCarron -initiated a conversation about getting some Spring and 
Summer cruises organized— a discussion ensued about attending a Drive-In movie

Ombudsman- Terry Foster - nothing to report

Activities- looking for ideas for fun things to do— please submit suggestions

Saturday night dinners are at 5:00 contact Nancy for information - a plan was 
formulated for the first cruise to dinner in Fremont




Old Business

Club Apparel- Reach out to Ron if you would like anything or go to Center Trophy

Car council books were handed out


New Business


Gateway to the West- set for June 8th show and shine sponsor awards only- looking 
for volunteers to help in all areas


Bennington Show-  Sept. 1st- Steve Youngberg- everything is coming together- $2400 
from sponsors

-in car council book

-on website

-judges lined up

-liability insurance in place

-early morning help appreciated


Drawings

Raffle - $52 Don Nelson

Pizza Ranch- Kevin Guthrie


Motion to adjourn

Judy Jerabek

Bob Groenjes







